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I can’t do- i never accomplished anything; I will try, has
pevformed wonders.” ~ George P. Burnham

From the Principal’s Desk

On a sad note, we will be bidding farewell today to Mrs. L. Wouda who is emigrating to New
Zealand. We want to extend a big thank you to Mrs. Wouda for all her input into the lives of
our learners, staff and parents (past and present) and for all her contribution and hard work at
Mulbarton Primary School. We pray God’s guiding Hands over her as she enters the next
chapter of her life.

We would like to welcome Miss N. Khulu who will be substituting in the Grade 2B class. We
want to wish her an enjoyable stay at our school.

Please note that all learners (Grades R-7) will be dismissed at 13h30 this Thursday, 18 April,
as many educators are attending district subject meetings. Please make the necessary transport
arrangements.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.
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L. Kistadoo
Principal
Reminders

- MPS 30" BIRTHDAY BASH — Please note that Mulbarton Primary School is turning 30
years old this year! A birthday celebration will be held on Saturday, 4 May 2024 on the
school soccer field. There will be food vendors, carnival rides, loads of fun activities and
more! 30-Year Mulbarton Primary T-shirts will also be on sale for the whole family — this
will be at a cost of R150 per T-shirt (all sizes). There will be an entrance fee charge for
adults and children. Please see attached pamphlet for more details. Your support and co-
operation in this venture will be greatly appreciated. Please spread the news as well to all
family and friends.

- School Shop (for uniform) is open Tuesday and Friday from 07h30 — 08h00

- Please download the School Communicator onto your PC, laptop or mobile phone for
school info and news www.school-communicator.com

L. Kistadoo
Principal



Our banking details are: NEDBANK BOOYSENS 198005 A/C # 1980316023.

No cell phones, tablets or any other electronic devices are allowed at school —
If you are caught with these items, it will be confiscated and a penalty fee of
R200.00 will be charged to get it back.

Left behind - We are appealing to parents not to deliver items that your child has
left behind or the parent has gone early morning shopping to bring to the learner —
food; money; projects; sports kit; clothes; house keys; etc. What is left behind stays
behind! Parents, children will never learn responsibility if you keep running after
them. Please instill in them the habit of packing their bags and getting ready for
school the night before! This also disrupts classes and lessons when children are
constantly called up to the office.

Lost and found - Parents, please insert a clear label with your child’s name,
surname & grade on all your child’s uniform items (this applies to all learners in
Grade R-7). We have a large number of uniform items in the Lost & Found
container without labels, and we find that learners (and sometimes even parents)
claim uniform items that do not even belong to them. Please note that all lost
uniform items without labels will be washed and sent to our uniform shop for resale.

Absent from School — If your child is not at school for 1 or 2 days, kindly write a
note in the diary to the educator and if necessary supply the sick note. If your child
is off longer than 2 days — Kindly notify the school, write a note in the diary and
you will need to supply a sick note.

School Times —

Grade R — 2 = Monday to Friday 13h30

Grade 3 = Monday to Thursday = 14h00 and Friday = 13h30

Grade 4 — 7 = Monday and Thursday = 14h30 Tuesday and Wednesday = 14h00
and Friday 13h30

(Tuesday and Wednesday is Extral Murals which finishes at 14h45)

School starts = 07h45



